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The Campbell Park & Ride Lot and
Shuttle is Now Available!

Residents of Campbell, Willow Glen, and surrounding areas can now use the Campbell
Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle to go to Lucile Packard Children's Hospital and 500 Pasteur.

https://mailchi.mp/75083cd0a3d1/stanford-medicine-transportation-services-newsletter-february-10-15807208?e=[UNIQID]


Stanford Medicine commuters boarding the morning Campbell shuttle during
opening week of the Campbell Park & Ride program.

Stanford Medicine's Campbell Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle pilot program is now
available for Stanford Health Care and Lucile Packard Children's Hospital sta�.

This new park and ride lot is located at 600 E Hamilton Ave, Campbell, CA
- conveniently located o� of Highway 17. The shuttle provides a direct
connection from the lot to Lucile Packard Children's Hospital and 500 Pasteur.
 
With the Campbell Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle, you can enjoy:

Free parking
Free Wi-Fi while traveling on the shuttle
Convenient fuel delivery & earned car washes with Yoshi!

A free parking hangtag is required to park in the Campbell Park & Ride Lot.
Apply for your free hangtag permit here.
 
Campbell Shuttle:
The shuttle operates during peak morning and a�ernoon/evening commuting
hours, with morning trips leaving Campbell between 6:00am - 9:00am, and
evening trips leaving the main hospital campus between 3:00pm - 7:15pm.

The shuttle has a badge reader onboard. Sta� boarding the shuttle will be
asked to scan their sta� ID badge upon entry.
 
Fuel & Wash at the Park & Ride!
Sta� members who have a valid (free) Campbell Park & Ride hangtag permit are
eligible to sign up for Yoshi fuel delivery service at no additional cost. If you use

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/5453f588b5774ce3890e1eec5f7a882c


the app to buy gas, a delivery truck will come and fill up your tank while you're
at work!

Fuel will be comparably priced with local gas stations
No delivery fees*
Just schedule the fueling, leave your fuel hatch open, and come back to a
full tank!

*Up to 6 deliveries per month. A delivery fee will apply to the 7th, 8th, etc. delivery
within 1 month.
 
Earn a FREE detail car wash!
Sta� who park at the Campbell Park & Ride lot at least 12 times in 1 month can
earn a free car wash ($89 value**).

**the value of the car wash will be taxable as imputed income. Claiming the free
car wash is optional, and tax will not apply if the car wash is not accepted. Please
reach out with any questions regarding the tax impact.
 
To learn more about the new Campbell Park & Ride pilot program, click the link
below:

The Hoover Pavilion Garage Adds
New Electric Vehicle (EV) Chargers

Sta� and patients can now enjoy convenient EV Charging at the Hoover Pavilion Garage.

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/campbell-pnr


City of Palo Alto Council Member Vicki Veenker (le�), Helen Wilmot - Chief Facilities
and Sustainability O�icer (center), and City of Palo Alto Council Member Patrick Burt
(right) are pictured during the ribbon-cutting ceremony for the EV charging stations

at the Hoover Pavilion Garage.

EV charging stations were recently installed at the Hoover Pavilion Garage (217
Quarry Road, Palo Alto) to accommodate both sta� and patients, and a ribbon-
cutting ceremony was held on February 9th to celebrate the installation. The
Hoover Pavilion Garage EV charging stations is Stanford Medicineʼs latest
milestone toward sustainable transportation.

The EV charging stations can be found on the street level of the Hoover Pavilion
Garage. The same rules for parking in the garage apply to the charging stations
- a valid 'C' or 'Z' parking permit is required for sta� parking and hourly
payment for patient parking.

In accordance with the City of Palo Alto's guidelines, the new charging stations
will charge in kWh (Kilowatt-Hour) increments rather than a flat hourly rate.
Users will be billed based on the amount of electricity consumed rather than
the length of time the vehicle was plugged in. The EV charging costs will be
applied in addition to garage rates. 

You can learn more about EV charging stations near the Stanford Medicine main
campus, including pricing and charging types by clicking the link below.

EXPLORE EV CHARGING OPTIONS

http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Staff-EV


Make Your Commute 
More E�icient with Bicycling

The perks of bicycling to work at Stanford Medicine.

The new Hoover Pavilion Bike Cage had its first bike parked by Dr. Maren Pedersen,
an attending physician who commutes to work from Palo Alto.

With the rising demand for healthier and more sustainable modes of
transportation, bicycling to work has become increasingly popular. At Stanford
Medicine, biking is not only encouraged, but it's also made easier with bicycle
parking, showers, and repair stations available all around the main campus.

One of the latest additions to Stanford Medicine's biking facilities is the Hoover
Bike Cage. The new bicycle parking facility provides parking for over 40 bicycles
and is accessible using a Stanford Health Care or Lucile Packard Children's
Hospital sta� ID badge. The bike cage is conveniently located near the shower
and locker room at Hoover Pavilion so you can freshen up a�er your ride. For
more details about the shower and locker room facilities at the main hospital
campus, click here.

There are many bicycle parking facilities, showers, and repair stations located
throughout the main campus. Click the link below to view a map of all the
bicycle facilities Stanford Medicine has to o�er.

CLICK HERE TO LEARN MORE

http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Bike-Showers
https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Hoover-Bike-Cage-Amenities


Tired of Paying for Parking at the Main Campus?
Try a Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle!

 
The SRI Park & Ride Lot (Menlo Park), the Santa Clara Park & Ride Lot (near Levi
Stadium), and the Campbell Park & Ride lot (formerly the old Fry's Electronics
lot) provide FREE parking and transportation for sta� at the main hospital
campus. Enjoy easy, free parking and a direct shuttle ride that connects directly
to Lucile Packard Children's Hospital and 500 Pasteur!
 
For more information, view the flyers here:
SRI Park & Ride | Santa Clara Park & Ride | Campbell Park & Ride

Hospital Transportation Services is here to help if you have any questions. Visit
the Hospital Transportation Services website, or reach out via email, phone

call, or text! The Hospital Transportation Operations Center phone line is
operated 24/7, so you can reach out any time.

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/

TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org
Call or Text: 650.736.8000
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